
MADEIRA CITY SCHOOLS ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT	

GAME OPERATIONS—COVID-19	

Due to the Ohio Department of Health order on return to play for athletics, the 
following guidelines will be followed for game operations at Madeira High School 
and Madeira Middle School:	

-Attendance at Madeira High School Gymnasium, Madeira Stadium, and Madeira 
Middle School Gymnasium will be limited to 15% of capacity of the venue for 
each event.  Madeira Stadium will be limited to 330.  MHS Gym will be limited to 
150.  MMS Gym will be limited to 50.	

-Games will be scheduled as individual events. Attendees of the first game will 
be asked to leave after the game. Attendees for the second game will be asked 
to arrive closer to game time.	

-All tickets for the event will be sold online through HomeTown Ticketing.  Tickets 
for high school football and soccer will be allocated to the parents of each athlete 
(additional ticket purchasing information will be sent to parents), and any 
remaining tickets will be sold per the schedule posted on the athletic 
website.  Games held at Madeira Middle School will not be able to admit any 
visiting fans.	

-Family members attending the game may sit together in groups of no more than 
4 people.  All attendees will be required to sit 6’ apart unless part of a family 
group of 4. There will be no standing in the venue.	

-Children in Grades 8 or below must be accompanied by a parent and must sit 
with their parent during the event.	

-Masks must be worn by all attendees while approaching the venue and while 
attending the event, unless under the exceptions provided by the ODH order. All 
workers of the event will wear masks.	

-Social distancing markers will be placed on the ground leading up to the 
entrance of the venue and leading up to the concession stand.	

-Congregating before, after, or during the game will not be permitted.  Fans for 
the first game of a doubleheader will be asked to leave after their contest is 
concluded.	

-Exits will be marked as to avoid congestion with entering and exiting crowds.	

-Announcements will be made to remind spectators of social distancing and 
mask requirements during the contest 

-The ticketing process for all away contests will be announced when that 
information is made available by the opposing school.	


